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13
th

 May 2016 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

As part of our topics ‘people who help us’ and ‘our world’, we will be visiting 

Dorchester Library on the morning of Tuesday 24
th

 May.  

 

We will be walking there and back and will leave school at 9.30 in order to be at the 

Library for 10 am. We should leave the Library by 11.30 to be back in time for lunch. 

 

There will be activities for the children to do while we are there and the opportunity to 

bring a library book back to school to share in the classroom. 

 

As always these trips cannot go ahead without the wonderful support from parents so if 

you are able to help us with this trip, please let me know on the slip below. 

 

Please sign and return the attached slip as soon as possible. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs T Luther 

Reception class teacher 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Reception Class Library trip – Tuesday 24
th

 May 2016 

 

I give permission for my child ……………………………………………… to walk to 

the library in Dorchester on Tuesday 24
th

 May in the morning. 

 

I am able to help with the Library trip on Tuesday 24
th

 May  

 

 

Signed……………………………………………………. Date…………………….. 

 

 

Print Name……………………………………………… 
(Parent/Guardian) 

 


